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President’s 2017 Directory Message 

CAFS Membership Directory Provides 
Quick Access to Fellow Member Connections 

The following articles written by President, Phil Blanchette & Executive Director,  
Lori Hendy appear in the 2017 edition of CAFS' Membership Directory. 

Hello to all our members and future members, 
 

Another Year is upon us and it has been a busy one so far. 
 

New for 2017: 
As you may know, we have completed our partnership process with 
NAFA Fleet Management Association. We are now able to offer         
industry standard Certified Automotive Fleet Manager Training and 
Certified Automotive Fleet Specialist Training Courses at an              
affordable cost. 

 

The board and I have also been discussing the possibly of expanding 
and having a yearly meeting on Vancouver Island and or the BC        
interior such as Kelowna to better serve the members in those areas 
and possibly attract new members to our association.  

 

At this time, I would like to acknowledge the board of directors and 
welcome our newest board member Peter Tremblay (District of 
Squamish) his experience and fresh outlook will be a great  asset to 
this year’s board. 

 

Thank you to Chris Swanson (Coastal Pacific Express) for taking on 
the role of Vice-President this year, we are certain that his dedication,  
 

(Continued on page 7) 
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Do you have a Job Posting  

that you want to advertise?  
 

Are you looking for a Job  

in the transportation industry? 
 

Visit www.cafs.ca today! 

Thank you 2017 Tournament Sponsors  
 

Without your generous contributions, 

this event would not be possible.  
 

Please support those who support us! 

See pages 4 & 5 for a complete list of  

tournament sponsors.   

PLEASE SEE SUMMER EDITIONS FOR ALL TOURNAMENT PICTURES 
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ALLAN C. WRIGHT MEMORIAL TRANSPORTATION AWARD 

Allan C. Wright Memorial Transportation Award is in memory of a late      
colleague and friend. Allan was a leader in his field and his enthusiasm and 
interest in this industry serve as a benchmark for those who follow. 
 

As part of CAFS commitment to the development and education of the             
transportation industry, we are proud to be recognizing students who show a    
desire to continue their studies in the Automotive Vehicle and Heavy               
Mechanical Trades. 
 

This Transportation Award is open to all students registered in a provincially approved         
foundation program that specifically deals with the safe service, repair, and maintenance of     
Automotive Vehicles, Trucks, Trailers and Equipment in the Heavy Mechanical Trades.   
 

The Award Committee determined Joey was very worthy of this award due to Joey’s dedication 
in continuing to educate himself in the trade, honor roll high school marks, and a drive to         
succeed! Joey has had one late and one absence in his BCIT program. His overall average is 
94.68% 
 

Upon attending BCIT, Joey applied for a position in the student association. He went through the 
application process, interview stages and was awarded the position as the official BCIT Annacis 
Island Campus Executive Chair/Councillor for the Student Association. 
 

In addition to the CAFS sponsored $750 Snap-on Tools certificate, CAFS President, Phil 
Blanchette, presented Joey with a card from Al’s family and two air brake manuals, written by 
Allan Wright. 
 

Also in attendance at CAFS award presentation were Joey’s instructor, Carl Jaggernath - Heavy 
Equipment Group/BCIT and Russell Oye - Chief Instructor Heavy Equipment Group/BCIT. 
 

Congratulations Joey, we wish you well in your future endeavors. 
 

 

Allan C. Wright Memorial Transportation Award 
2017 Recipient, Joey Jacome! 

Carl Jaggernath/BCIT , Recipient Joey Jacome,  Russell Oye/BCIT 

CAFS President, Phil Blanchette & Joey Jacome 
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MEMBER NEWS  

business knowledge and experience as an 
executive director will assist him in this new 
positon. 

 

Thank you to Chris Dodman (Kal Tire) for 
joining the executive team as secretary 
treasurer. Chris has served many years as a 
board member, his industry knowledge and 
dedication to the association will   continue 
to be an asset and very much appreciated. 

 

Thanks to board members Brian, Kelly,   
Kevin, Muni and Russell for their continued 
dedication and hard work at keeping our 
board of directors a strong team with a    
balance of knowledge and experience.  

 

In addition, thank you again to Lori. She is 
the glue that holds the board and                 
association together. Her dedicated efforts  

 
 
have kept us organized and focused,      
translating to the steady growth of the       
association over the years.  

 

Finally yet importantly, Thank you to the 
many who sponsor and contribute to CAFS 
meetings and events, your contributions 
help make these events affordable and      
enjoyable for all the attendees and         
membership. 

 

It has been an honor to serve as your       
president and I look forward to whatever 
the future holds. I am   wishing all members 
and their families a happy and prosperous 
year. 

 

Hope to see you all at the meetings. 
Phil Blanchette 
President    

(Continued from page 1) 

Connect with Fellow Members Using CAFS Membership Directory  

Executive Director's 2017 Message 

Dear Members, 

 

The Canadian Association of 
Fleet Supervisors offers its’ 
members training and            

information, as well as special events, 
monthly Member Newsletters and               
informative guest speakers. In addition, one 
key benefit that each and every member can 
take advantage of is the Power of               
Networking! 

 

Networking Gold net 
Networking has long been recognized as a 
powerful tool for business people and       
professionals. Knowing more people           
facilitates the sharing of additional                

 
 

information. Research on power and          
influence shows that people who are well 
networked are three times more influential 
than people who aren’t. 
 

As a member of CAFS, you build                    
relationships with others, creating powerful 
connections over time. Fellow members 
have much to offer as they provide             
professional support, information and       
expertise. Whether you’re seeking               
information, or wanting to meet                 
professionals with similar interests, your   
association network can help you make 

(Continued on page 9) 
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MEMBER NEWS  

those connections. Networking also allows 
you the chance to share your gifts and 
knowledge with peers in meaningful ways. 
 

Some of the relationships you create within 
your professional circle may very well   
blossom into friendships or they may          
remain strictly professional in nature, both 
of which offer value for your life and  career. 
 

These networking opportunities within 
your association are like human gold     
waiting to be mined in support of your      
career. 
 

The power of an Association 
When you join a professional organization, 
you’ll deepen existing business                     
relationships and make new contacts on a 
regular basis. Networking goes beyond the 
exchange of business cards – as you attend 
monthly meetings and events, or take a 
prominent leadership role on the Board of 
Directors, you’ll forge lasting ties with     
others who have common professional      
interests and similar business concerns.  

 
 
These relationships will be a rich, ongoing 
source of inspiration and ideas which will 
have a positive impact on your career.  

 

Aside from the knowledge and expertise 
that you can gather from association     
membership, the human investment within 
your Association is significant in its extent 
and depth. Align yourself with like-minded 
professionals who are as dedicated as you 
are, and your career will be boosted and 
strengthened by the power of association 
camaraderie and strategic networking.  

 

I urge you to take advantage of the many 
networking opportunities available to you 
in the Canadian Association of Fleet           
Supervisors. 

 

Networking can be a powerful tool.  
 
Lori Hendy 
Executive Director 

(Continued from page 7) 

Connect with Fellow Members Using CAFS Membership Directory  

Directories have been mailed! 

If you do not receive your 2017 issue 

please contact the office. 

 

Visit cafs.ca Member Section during the 

year for contact information updates. 
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2017  MONTHLY MEETING & GUEST SPEAKERS2017  MONTHLY MEETING & GUEST SPEAKERS2017  MONTHLY MEETING & GUEST SPEAKERS   

General Meetings held in both Coquitlam and Abbotsford, provide a common ground 
where anyone directly involved with commercial vehicle fleets can meet to gather    
information and network with  colleagues. 

Meeting Guest Speakers: 

Cancellation deadline: 24 hours prior Sorry: "No-shows" will be invoiced. 

COQUITLAM 
The Executive Plaza Hotel 
405 North Road, Coquitlam 

 

Meetings are held the First Wednesday 
of each month (not July & August)  
 

Registration: 5:30 p.m. 
Cost:   $55 members 
    $65 non-member 
Includes: 5% GST , draw ticket, parking 

ABBOTSFORD 
Ricky’s Meeting Room, Best Western 
32080 Marshall Road, Abbotsford, BC 
 

Meetings are held the Third Tuesday 
of each month (not July & August)  
 

Registration: 5:30 p.m. 
Cost:   $50 members 
    $60 non-members 
Includes: 5% GST+ draw ticket 

UPCOMING GENERAL MEETINGS 

 

JULY / AUGUST NO MEETINGS 
 

NOTE Coquitlam 
DATE CHANGE 

September: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 13th 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 19th, 2017 
 

October: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 4th 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 17th, 2017 
 

November: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 1st 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 14th, 2017 
 

December: Meeting (Cascades Casino), Friday, 1st, 2017  
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TRAINING 
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Thank You Prize Suppliers 

 

It is with sincere thanks that we acknowledge those who supplied door 

prizes and participated in display tables at CAFS monthly general  

meetings. Contact the office for future table display opportunities. 

JUNE SPEAKER FOLLOW-UP 

June Guest Speaker, Dan Loney, Loney Financial Corporation Talks on Success Goals 

Guest Speaker: Dan Loney, Loney Financial Corporation  
 
Topic:  The 7 M’s to Goal Success 

This talk covers 7 steps to analyzing and executing successful  
goals in both personal and business life.  
Also: 
Canadian dollar’s future and soft wood challenges / the coalition  
government.. what it could mean for our province from  
Dan’s perspective  

  
Dates:  Coquitlam: Wednesday, June 7th 
   Abbotsford: Monday June 12th. 
 

Loney Financial Corporation 

6345 197th Street  |  Langley |  BC  |  V2Y 1K8 
te 604.534.6003 | fa  604.534.6993 
LoneyFinancial.com 

Like us on Facebook / Follow us on Twitter @LoneyFinancial 

Continued on page 17 

Testimonials from Coquitlam meeting… 

Dan has excellent insight into strategies on how to be successful personally and         
financially, his techniques can be used by anyone regardless how poor or rich you are, 
what a great speaker. 

Ross Russell, District Fleet Supervisor, Maintenance, Waste Management 
 

I found Dan to be a very well read, insightful person who added value for me by     
breaking down his goal setting and planning process. He was able to show the        
depth of his knowledge about the financial world and economy by discussing his        
predictions for 2017. A very good presentation. 

Steve Henzel  Manager, Fleet and Inventory | Municipal Services | Building Operations | 

The University of British Columbia 

http://www.loneyfinancial.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Loney-Financial/346950572055079
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MINISTRY OF TRANSPORTATION – MEDIA RELEASE 
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Coquitlam General Meeting 

Mohammad Mahdavi ~ Metro Vancouver - $90 
Pictured with Speaker Dan Loney ~ Loney Financial 

Abbotsford General Meeting 

Zachary Bourne ~ The Inland Group - $55 
Pictured with Speaker Dan Loney ~ Loney Financial 

For Both Draws… YOU MUST BE THERE TO WIN…. 

 
CAFS’s Member Cash Draw is held monthly and $50 will be won at each of the Coquitlam and Abbotsford General Meetings.  

All paid members’ names are entered in CAFS Draw Barrel. Each meeting names are drawn from the barrel until  
a member whose name is drawn, is present at that particular meeting.  

Please remember… Any member that leaves the meeting before the draw forfeits their chance to win.  

CASH DRAW 
One Cash Draw Winner  

The cash prize winner, drawn from those in attendance …  

MEMBER DRAW 
One Draw Winner Included from ‘Paid Up’ Members  

The name drawn from members in attendance … and winner of $50 …. 

Abbotsford General Meeting 
 John Houck ~ Blue Max Lighting 

Pictured with Speaker Dan Loney ~ Loney Financial 

Coquitlam General Meeting 

Monty Smith ~ Falcon Equipment 

MEMBER NEWS 

Donated winnings to Dan’s charity in Guatemala ! See page  23 

Donated winnings to Dan’s charity in Guatemala ! See page  23 
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COQUITLAM MEETING ATTENDANCE 

Attendees: Guest Speaker: 

Dan Loney / Loney Financial 

Wednesday, June 7th, 2017  
Executive Plaza Hotel, Coquitlam 

Carl Jaggernath  BCIT 

Russell Oye   BCIT 

Chris Richardson BNAC Envrionmental 

Alana Richardson BNAC Envrionmental 

Joe Miljak   Canada Spring 

Peter Richards  City of North Vancouver 

Pat Williamson  City of Port Coquitlam 

Randy Wasstrom City of Vancouver 

Brent Wilson  Collins Truck Bodies 

Michael Toland  District of North Vancouver 

Peter Tremblay  District of Squamish 

Peter Coles  District of West Vancouver 

Harvey Gauley  Dynamic Tire 

Monty Smith  Falcon Equipment 

Derick Sindell  First Truck Centre 

Franko Borri  Fraser River Paint & Body 

Brian Horel   Gordon Food Service 

Joe Kinsella   Harbour International 

Tim Topping  Hi-Lite Truck Accessories 

Jake Kuik   Intercontinental Truck Body 

Jeremy Liddle  Kal Tire 

Mike Brownell  Ken Johnson Trucking 

 

 

 

Dan Loney   Loney Financial 

Grant Gueho  MCL McGill Carriers 

Ken Zutz   Metro Motors 

Mohammad Mahdavi Metro Vancouver 

Yeera Sami   Metro Vancouver 

Hal Lassam   Ocean Trailer 

Chris Woodward Peterbilt Pacific 

Phil Blanchette  Phil's Batteries and More 

Fred Hendy   Rollins Machinery 

Balvinder Khaira Terrapure Environmental  

Jordan Bury  Terrapure Environmental  

Rico Pretty   The Brick GP 

Alan Kelly   The Inland Group 

Joey Jacome   Transportation Award recipient 

Steve Henzel  UBC Building Operations 

Bob Leveque  Vancouver Axle & Frame 

Kevin Last   Vancouver Axle & Frame 

Mo Ukhttar   Vancouver Axle & Frame 

Ross Russell   Waste Management 

Wayne Jardine  WDJ Mobile Fleet 

Tommy Deranja  West Coast Reduction 

Lori Hendy   CAFS 

Thank You Door Prize Suppliers 

BNAC Environmental     Collins Manufacturing   Dynamic Tire    

Intercontinental Truck Bodies  Phil’s Batteries and More   

Vancouver Axle & Frame   West Coast Reduction   
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ABBOTSFORD MEETING ATTENDANCE 

Monday, June 19th,  2017  
Ricky’s Meeting Room, Abbotsford  

Attendees: Guest Speaker: 

Dan Loney / Loney Financial 

Melissa Currie  Advantage Fleet Services 

John Houck   Blue Max Lighting 

Eric Carlson   Challenger Motor Freight 

Greg Brooks  City of Abbotsford 

Keith Sharp   City of Surrey 

Tom Langenhaun Collins Manufacturing 

Henry Roberts  Country Drive Poultry Farm 

Ryan Willson  Drive Products 

Stan Nickle   Finning 

Jake Kuik   Intercontinental Truck Body 

Miranda Parslow   

Brian Haugen  Kwantlen Polytech University 

Kelley Crozier  Ledcor Technical Services 

Dan Loney   Loney Financial Corporation 

 

Joe Muzyka   Magnum Trailer 

Doug Giles   Mainroad Contracting 

Phil Priebe   Mercedes Benz Langley 

Phil Blanchette  Phil's Batteries and More 

Fred Hendy   Rollins Machinery 

Zachary Bourn  The Inland Group 

Frank Chiarizia  The Inland Group 

Chris Heays   The Inland Group 

Curtis Musgrove The Inland Group 

Tom Burns   Tiger Corporation 

Josh Fisette   Tirecraft 

Kevin Last   Vancouver Axle & Frame 

Ken Miller   Vancouver Axle & Frame 

Lori Hendy   CAFS 

BOTH Abbotsford draw winners generously gave their cash to  

Dan Loney’s organization for their orphanage in Guatemala. 

 

They are creating a basketball court there for the boys and  

Dan will use the donations to purchase basketballs. 

Thank You Door Prize Suppliers 
 Advantage Fleet Services  Intercontinental Truck Body  
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MINISTRY OF TRANSPORTATION – MEDIA RELEASE 



Canadian Association  
Of  Fleet Supervisors 

Mission Statement: 
Dedicated to Safe, Efficient Fleets Through Education and Support 

Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors 

Phone: 604 856-3662 
P.O. Box 1222,   
Aldergrove, BC, V4W 2V1 

Email: info@cafs.ca 
Web: www. cafs.ca 

Past President: 
Kelley Crozier 

Ledcor LTS 
604 669-2636 

Vice-President: 
Chris Swanston 

Coastal Pacific Xpress 
604 575-0983 ext261 

President: 
Phil Blanchette 
Phil's Batteries and More 
604 588-7445 

2017 Executive Committee 

Secretary / Treasurer 
Chris Dodman 
Kal Tire  
604 220-7861 

Brian Haugen 
Kwantlen Polytechnic 
University 
604 598 6101 

Kevin Last  

Vancouver Axle & Frame 

604 882-5112 

Peter Tremblay 

District of 

Squamish 

Ph:  604 815-6868 

Muni  Sami 

BC Hydro 

604 598-7175 

Ross Russell 

Waste Management 

604 520-7903 

2017 Board of Directors 


